Best Fun Run

July 20, 2024

Dear Families.

School of Fundraising will be holding a fundraising campaign which will culminate with students participating in **Best Fun Run** on **July 20, 2024**. Testing Production 1 This is an important fundraiser for our school, and we need your help to make this campaign a success!

To participate:

- 1. Go to the website https://myfunrun.com/bestschools
- 2. Click on Register to Run
- 3. Fill out the registration form

The registration is required to participate in the run. Once the registration is complete, you will be given your own personal fundraising webpage. If you aren't sure of the address (URL) of your personal fundraising webpage, go to the website https://myfunrun.com/bestschools, click on donate, and then enter your first name (or participant number).

You can also share your child's webpage easily by clicking on one of the "Share" icons at the top right of your child's personal fundraising webpage.

People with whom to share your child's personal fundraising page

- Family Members
 Educators
- Friends
- Neighbors
- Colleagues
- Etc...

Please help and encourage your child to surpass his/her goal of \$1,000.00. Every dollar counts!

Many of you can help your children reach their goal with just a few emails. Don't forget to sponsor your child yourself now, as that will start them off to reaching their goal!

The school, teachers, and parent volunteers are all working hard to make this campaign a success and improve our school. Please take just a few minutes to do your part by encouraging and facilitating your child's fundraising efforts.

The fun run promotes a healthy message and teaches our children the importance of health, fitness and giving.

Thank you for your support!

